
Through a partnership with Feeding Tampa
Bay, The Dunedin Healthy Harbor Community
Market provides fresh, frozen, packaged
and canned goods to the faculty, staff,
students, and the community surrounding
Dunedin Highland Middle School, FOR FREE!

The market is open to the public Wednesday
and Friday afternoons from 2-3:30 pm. To

have your order pre-packaged by our Chew
Crew, stop by the front office of the or

email Jenn Rossell for an order form. 
We are excited to be open and serve the
Dunedin Community and look forward to
welcoming you to the Healthy Harbor! 

NOW OPEN!NOW OPEN!


